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October 9, 2012 

 

 

Greetings Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the International Society of Radiographers and Radiological Technologists (ISRRT), I 

extend to you warm wishes.  We are celebrating “World Radiography Day” on November 8, 2012.  The 

theme for this year is “Radiography:  Guides the Clinical Pathway” which illustrates the important role 

that all of us play in our areas of practice.  Radiographers have important responsibilities in the 

diagnosis and treatment of disease as we partner with others in healthcare to care for our patients and 

their families. 

 

Please give my very best regards to all my colleagues.  I wish you much happiness and success. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Michael D. Ward, Ph.D., RTR, FASRT 

President 

International Society of Radiographers and Radiological Technologist 

 

 


